
CRRUA Customer Message 

Date: 12-10-2024 

Freeze Warning for Tonight 

The National Weather Service is forecasting an overnight area freeze with a predicted low of 
24 degrees. CRRUA offers the following tips for protecting your home against the cold: 

• Outdoor spigots and hoses: Disconnect all hoses or lines from the spigots and 
cover the spigot using a cover such as the one pictured.  
 

 

 

 

 

• Dripping faucets: Let an indoor faucet and those connected to exposed pipes 
stream a small, steady amount of water to keep water moving through the line.  

• Cabinet access: Open cabinet doors under sinks to allow warm air to reach pipes.  

• Thermostat setting: Maintain a consistent indoor temperature, even at night, to 
prevent drastic temperature fluctuations.  

-0- 

Mensaje al cliente en español 
 

https://crrua.org/sites/default/files/Freeze%20Warning_Spa..pdf?fbclid=IwY2xjawHFcUpleHRuA2FlbQIxMAABHXpcFpzcZoUgMzbUT-B8t6StqNobB6rmD4c5hdvpGrZgZZfGiZckiwpt9Q_aem_4lE7N14aHgSG5TBW5Dc80g

